
A ‘Village Feel’ for Charmandean  

Dear Fellow Resident, if you haven’t attended one 

of the meetings to discuss the formation of a 

Charmandean Residents’ Association then this 

will all be news to you.  

 
Nearly 70 households have already signed up to be part of 

CARA – The Charmandean & Area Residents’ Association, 

which will concentrate on making this sought-after area of 

Worthing an even better place to live. 

 

Our first priority is to respond to Highways England’s proposal 

for changes to the A27 that would impact on us. Following this we 

will be focusing on building a community spirit by holding events 

and creating groups to bring residents together. 

 

The cost for membership is £5 per annum which will cover 

administration costs.  To join or for more information please go to 

the website: www.charmandeanresidents.co.uk 

A Meeting Place for Locals – 
 

As part of the aim to build a ‘village feel’ for the area, the 

Hill Barn Golf Club are inviting residents to use their 

restaurant and bar as a place to meet. They are also offering 

Association members 10% discount on all food and drink. 

Members will be emailed a 

code to quote when paying 

their bill to receive the 

reduction. The bar and 

restaurant serves everything 

from tea and cake to a slap- 

up lunch. Children and 

dogs* welcome. Open until 

dusk daily. *Dogs welcome on the 

patio area. 
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 Response A27 

Improvements-  
   

Following Highways 

England’s proposal to 

changes along the A27 

around Charmandean to 

improve congestion, we 

have provided residents 

with a number of possible 

responses to what we 

believe will do very little to 

help the situation and in fact 

could make matters worse. 

For a copy of these 

responses go to: 

charmandeanresidents.co.uk    

Deadline to submit responses to 

Highways England is 12/09/17  

***   

Interested in 

Charmandean’s history? 

 
Pic: Charmandean House 1800s 

With references dating back 

to 1521. Visit: 
charmandeanhistory.co.uk  


